
 
www.caltonprimary.co.uk 

admin@caltonprimary.co.uk 

01452 527689 

 

Calton Primary School, Calton Road, Gloucester GL1 5ET 

3rd December 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

IT’S DISCO TIME! Thursday 16th December 2021 

 

We were just as disappointed as you that the school disco could not take place this 

year in it’s usual way due to restrictions around large gatherings at school. 

 

This doesn’t mean the disco can’t take place, but we have had to be creative.  

 

With the help of ‘Party Peeps’, we would like to invite all children to join us for a 

virtual disco held at school in your child’s classroom.  

 

The disco for Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 children will be held between 3.30pm 

and 4.30pm. All children with permission to attend will stay in their classroom with 

their teacher at the end of the school day. Any child not attending the disco should 

be collected at 3.15pm as usual. After the disco, at 4.30pm, the children will be 

released from their classroom door. Please bring your child’s disco clothes in a 

named back on the morning of the disco for them to change into. 

 

The disco for Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 children will be held between 4.30pm and 5.30pm. 

All children with permission to attend should enter via their classroom door. After the 

disco, at 5.30pm, the children will be released from their classtoom door.  

 

There will be no need for children to bring spending money. 

 

Permission and Payment 

All children will require permission to attend the disco. This can be done via 

ParentPay from Monday 6th December until Tuesday 14th December 2021. Please 

complete permission during this time period. The school will be covering the cost of 

this unique event. 

 

Collection 

When collecting your children after the disco, please try to walk rather than drive 

and as always please be considerate to our neighbours on Calton Road.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Jane Barker-Doe & Sarah Bunce 

Co-Head Teachers 

 


